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Millennium Bulk Terminals wants to spoil the health and habitat of our citizens by building North
America's largest coal export terminal right on the Columbia River. 

As a Quaker (member of the Religious Society of Friends)I oppose this action, and am asking the
Department of Ecology to deny any permits that would allow this to happen. Specifically, deny any
water permit. We need to protect these public resources--air and water and others--from pollution
and other degradation. 

Please look forward to the well being of the children and adults who would be impacted by such
actions.

Thank you for protecting the environment and all of use who depend on it.
Diane Pasta
 


